
The Board of School Directors approved a health and safety plan for the 2021-2022
school year during their July 27, 2021 meeting. This updated infographic provides
some important points to remember as we continue to prepare for the 2021-2022
school year. Families should continue to monitor the "Back to School 2021-2022"
section of our website at www.cbsd.org/2021-2022 for updates as the first day of
school on August 30, 2021 draws closer. Questions may be emailed to
information@cbsd.org. 

What about
vaccines?

The 2021-2022 school year will see a return of the co-curricular and extracurricular
programs, activities, and school culture components that are essential to Central Bucks.

Volunteers will return to classrooms, assemblies and field trips will be planned, and
students will have a traditional schedule with a full lunch/recess period, etc. 
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Your questions are welcome at information@cbsd.org.

2021-2022 SCHOOL YEAR2021-2022 SCHOOL YEAR

Students will
attend school 

in person, 
5-days per week.

All teachers will
be in-person, in

classrooms.

The school day will
return to regular

arrival and
dismissal times.

Central Bucks will not require proof of a COVID-19
vaccine of students or employees. The Pennsylvania
Department of Education is the governing body that
determines which vaccines are required for students'

public school attendance. 

What families should know...

Per the board approved 2021-2022 health and safety plan,
masking will be optional when students return to school on August

30. The plan is intended to be responsive - taking into
consideration any change in the virus' trajectory at the local level,

and/or recommendations from the Bucks County Health
Department. The plan will be a standing item on monthly board

meeting agendas.

what families should know...

what about
masks?

For K-6 students, an online-only instructional program option will be offered.
Interested families are invited to click here for more information, including
how to enroll. Interested K-6 families should complete the enrollment form

before 10 p.m. on Tuesday, August 3, 2021.
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